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Principal's Message
Dear Terra Nova community,


On behalf of the Terra Nova community, I offer our support to Terra Nova families who may have ties
to Ukraine, bordering countries and for those with family members in the armed services. The recent
events have caused deep fear and heartache and we offer our prayers and hopes for peace to be
established soon. We also recognize that this unrest can increase anxiety amongst our young people
and encourage you to reach out to our Wellness Team for support.


Across campus, we are quickly embarking on our annual course scheduling. This is the time when
students select their preferred courses for next school year. Please take a look at the flier below that
outlines the process, deadlines and opportunities for you and your student to learn more about our
available courses.


I also want to acknowledge all of our winter teams - Basketball - Soccer - Wrestling - for a great
season. These athletes dedicated their time and energy to representing their school and we are proud
of all that they accomplished.


Tiger Pride!!


Megan Carey
Principal





School Safety - Delivery Services
Food delivery services pose significant safety concerns to our
students and staff. There has been an increase in the number of
these deliveries arriving to the TN campus throughout the school
day.


Please speak with your student(s) and remind them that they are
not permitted.


Thank you

https://www.juhsd.net/cms/lib/CA01902464/Centricity/ModuleInstance/537/2022-2023%20Course%20selection.pdf
https://s.smore.com/u/9af0/926e5cbbc3e138f535b1ff7e351eddae.png


An Update from the Science Department
To highlight Diversity in Science, the Science Dept. celebrated Black
History month in February by having students in various classes work on
the contributions to STEM of Black scientists, engineers, and
mathematicians through posters and slide presentations. Selected
scientists were also highlighted in the school bulletin throughout the
month of February. On the last day of the month, Dr. Uzo Uche from
Adaptive Biotech in South SF who is originally from Nigeria, shared his
journey as a biotech scientist via Zoom to Period 3 APES students.

On Campus COVID Testing for Students
On campus COVID testing is available to students every Thursday
from 8-2pm in Room N209.


To register for COVID testing at school, click this link or go to
https://tinyurl.com/4vpp9zk2 (you only need to register once).

Results will be available 24 to 48 hours after sample
collection
Testing is at no cost to the individual
Insurance information does not need to be provided. When
asked, you may fill in your insurance information, or you
may select that you choose not to provide this
information.



You can also find other COVID testing options by visiting
SMCGOV.ORG or you may also contact your personal physician for
additional testing options.


Spring Formal 2022 | Saturday, March 12th
Terra Nova High School proudly presents our Spring Formal.

https://s.smore.com/u/702e/0a7ee8218d799f5cabe070ffc019e5c8.jpeg
https://home.color.com/covid/sign-up/start?partner=41689244137535students
https://tinyurl.com/4vpp9zk2
https://www.smcgov.org/testing
https://s.smore.com/u/a4e6/370fe3cc1037f4b86f3cfc9e11b0d3d6.jpeg




Join us at the black and golden globes on Saturday, March 12th for snacks, drinks, games and music.


Tickets can be purchased at the student store during lunch. $25 for Terra Nova students and $30 for
guests - cash only. A guest pass is required for all non-TN students to attend. Guest passes can be
picked up in the Main Office.

Terra Nova Band Fundraiser | Tiger Circus | March 19th
See the flyer below for more information.



Asian Club | Flip Flops Drive Starts Friday,
March 4th
Asian Club will launch its Step Up Flip Flops Drive this Friday, March 4 - a
project for elementary school students in the Philippines who walk
barefoot to school. This is the 13th year of the project. Donations of
brand new flip flops size 1-6 will be accepted starting March 4 until after
Spring Break. Donations may be dropped off at the office or in M203.
Check donations made payable to Asian Club are also accepted. We
thank you for your support!

Saint Patrick's Day Candy Grams - Support the Class of 2025

https://s.smore.com/u/f17a/931775321082599a101e21a6bf5552a1.png


Stand with Ukraine | March 4th | 3:30 pm

Candy Grams will be sold from March 7th - 16th in front of the Jungle. They will be delivered during 1st
period on March 17th. The Class of 2025 appreciates your support!





Grad Night Tickets On Sale Now
Grad Night is happening on Wednesday, May 25th from 9:30 pm - 12:30 am.


The Early Bird ticket price is $105.00 and will go up to $115.00 after March 18th so buy your ticket
early! The ticket price includes the venue, food, activities and transportation to and from the event.


Parents/Guardians must complete the Grad Night Expectations and Release Form or your student will
not be able to participate in Grad Night.


This event is for Terra Nova senior students only.


Questions? Please contact Christy Allen at christyallen271@gmail.com. This event is being put on by
your Senior Parent Grad Night Committee and is not a school sponsored event.


https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScztFukMGHD_YCsALAAVXusmcJKPCcqziiOePbaSSqL68Xccg/viewform
mailto:christyallen271@gmail.com




Stanford Pediatrics Internship Program
Now Accepting Applications for PIPS Summer 2022

Deadline to apply is Sunday, March 13, 2022 at 11:59pm PST
Stanford Pediatrics Internship Program
The Pediatrics Internship Program at Stanford (PIPS) is a 6 week program in which high school
students from diverse backgrounds are invited to learn about science, medicine, and research with
Stanford faculty, postdoctoral fellows, students and researchers on medically- oriented projects.

https://med.stanford.edu/pediatrics/education/pediatrics-internship-program.html




Students will spend 30 hours per week in the program (20-25 hours on a research project, 5 hours in
workshops). Workshops will include sessions on professional development, networking, research
practices, and college applications. For summer 2022, the program will be offered in-person, with the
option of some remote work, pending Stanford University approval. Apply Here!
Eligibility Requirement :

1. Currently be rising juniors or seniors.
2. Be 16 years old or older by the start of the program.
3. Be living in the U.S. and must be U.S. citizens or permanent residents with a green card.
4. Live in Northern California, ideally no more than a 1-hour commute from the Stanford campus.
5. We strongly encourage applications from students from first generation, low-income, and/or

underrepresented backgrounds.
6. Have access to a computer and internet access for the duration of the internship.
7. Be available to start the program on June 20, 2022.

Click to RSVP for any of the events listed below in March and April.

https://med.stanford.edu/pediatrics/education/pediatrics-internship-program.html
https://www.chconline.org/calendar/


BBW Adult Peer Support Group
Brother Be Well's target audience is boys (ages 13+) and men of color including African American,
Native American, Latinx, and Asian and Pacific Islander American, and for those who identify as
LGBTQIA+ within these communities.



We offer a monthly peer-driven support group for adult males of color (ages 18+) led by experienced
mentors, advisors, and clinicians. Members check-in, discuss topics relating to life and mental
wellness, and share in meaningful activities to support personal growth and one another.



BBW Adult Peer Support Group

Live via Zoom

Wednesday, March 2, 2022

7:00 p.m. to 8:00 p.m. 



Click Here to Register

https://mentalhealthca.us15.list-manage.com/track/click?u=0c4fb2f6557e3feaaf70f57cd&id=ff7098c33c&e=1d49c216c4


Outdoor Education Cabin Leaders Opportunity












